
     NEWSLETTER 
                                    DECEMBER 2023 

I can't quite believe Christmas is here again. We are looking 
forward to all of our festive fun in the coming weeks and hope 
you can join us and be a part of making it an extra special time 

for all.  
I want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New year! 
regards 

Amy Byrne, Registered Care Home Manager 

IMPORTANT DATES 

8th Dec—Chiropodist Visit 

13th Dec—Residents Christmas Party 

19th Dec—Hairdresser Visit 

20th Dec—Christmas Art Session for Residents, Family & 

Friends. 

If anyone has  a contribution they would like to be included in the newsletter please send to  

administrator@clayfieldcarehome.co.uk by end of Feb 2024 

NEWSLETTER CHRISTMAS QUIZ 

1) Which country started the first tradition of putting up 
a Christmas tree? 

2) How many ghosts show up in ‘A Christmas Carol’? 

3) Where was baby Jesus born? 

4) What Colour are Mistletoe berries? 

5) Where does the royal family traditionally celebrate 
Christmas? 

Seasons Greetings, 
  
Christmas is always a busy time for everyone so we are 
letting you know Clayfield’s planned activities and we do 
hope that you will be able to join us at some point. 
  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff 
at Clayfield for their hard work and commitment over the 
year and especially over the festive period. 

  
Tony and I wish you all a very happy Christmas and a 

peaceful and healthy New Year! 
Regards 

 
Lynette Hollick, Home Provider 

CHRISTMAS AT CLAYFIELD 

Christmas Art Session with Family & Friends 

On Wednesday 20th December between 2 & 4pm we are 

inviting family & friends to join residents in our Christmas art 

session hosted by Sarah Fenner from Creative Minds. 

There will be refreshments & mince pies available during the 

session. 

We hope as many of you can join us in this fun creative  

Session! 

Reminder - Christmas Jumper Donation 

This year we thought it would be nice if all residents had a 
Christmas jumper. If you are able to donate any unwanted 

festive jumpers they would be gratefully received. 

New Menu Launch 

Our 2 week menu has been reviewed and we are looking to 

launch the new menu very shortly. We have some exciting 

new additions such as a ‘midweek roast’, all-day brunch, 

Stews as well as new desserts for both lunch and dinner. 

Please keep your eyes peeled for more information on these 

very soon! 

Answers 1. Germany 2. Four 3. Bethlehem 4. White 5.Sandringham 


